
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom News 

Friday 4th February 2022 

This week we have learnt the story of Jesus healing the blind 

and had a turn at wearing a blindfold to imagine what it feels like 

to not be able to see. In our Maths work we have explored 

capacity and have been able to fill a variety of different 

containers. In our Science we have looked at ice and thought 

about ways to make it melt. We have also enjoyed making 

rockets and then writing about how we made them.  

Next Week… 

We will be looking at the numbers 6, 7 and 8 and how we can 

make these numbers. We also will be looking at the NSPCC 

‘PANTS’ rule, following on from NSPCC Number Day, and 

talking about how we can keep ourselves safe.  

Library Books 

It has been brought to our attention that there may be some 
unsuitable images or language in a very small percentage of the 

free reading books that your child may bring home. This, of 
course, is disappointing and is not in line with our Christian 

ethos. As our class libraries have a large number of books in 
them, it is almost impossible to check them all as thoroughly as 
we might like and, therefore, we are asking you, as parents and 
carers, to    be mindful when reading with your child, and make 
us aware of any reading material which is not suitable for our 

children. It will then be disposed of.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

14th – 21st February – Half 

term 

16th & 17th March - Parents’ 

Evenings 

Courageous Advocate 

Zach Williams was making poor choices 

in his life until he decided he had to 

make a change and turned to Jesus. He 

now goes into prisons in America to sing 

his songs and remind people that you 

can always change the path you’re on to 

make the right choices.  

 

Curriculum Award – Aaron, for great understanding of capacity in Maths 

Christian Value Award – Summer, for working collaboratively and showing trust in 

others.      These children have let their lights shine brilliantly this week! Well Done 

 

 

ONLINE SAFETY DAY- Tuesday 8Th February 
Please take the time to check your devices at home and ensure your child is only able to access content appropriate for 

their age. You can place parental locks on, to monitor and limit what your child can access and can set time limits on 
devices to reduce the amount of screen time your child has. 

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week in 

class has been ‘collaborative’ 

 

 


